
 
 

Ann O’Keefe  
ELKCAL 

 
29.11.2023 
 
Dear Ann, 
                 I’m writing on behalf of Assynt Development Trust, our board and staff to fully 
endorse and support your application to Highland Council for a community asset transfer of 
Elphin community hall to the ownership of Elphin, Ledmore, Knockan Community 
Association Limited (ELKCAL).  
 
We believe this is an excellent opportunity that will allow you to be able to further enhance 
the activities the community undertake in the hall and make improvements to the 
infrastructure and facilities and to ensure the sustainability of the hall. 
 
Best wishes 
 
REDACTED BY HIGHLAND COUNCIL 
 
 
Nigel Goldie 
Chairman  
Assynt Development Trust 


